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We are HCMS…where we are Teaching and Learning at the Next Level! 

 

October 24, 2019 

Good Day HCMS Parents, 

The Georgia Department of Education released the 2019 College and Career Ready Performance Index (CCRPI) scores 

today. Statewide, the scores show an increase at the high school level and decreases in elementary and middle school. 

CCRPI Overall Scores – 2019 vs. 2018 

State 2019 2018 

Elementary Schools 77.1 77.8 

Middle Schools 72.1 76.2 

High Schools 77.0 75.3 

All Schools 75.9 76.6 

  

CCRPI scores are based on five separate components – Content Mastery, Progress, Closing Gaps, Readiness and, for high 

schools, Graduation Rate. While the state averages for Content Mastery, Readiness, and Graduation Rate increased for 

elementary, middle, and high school, there were slight decreases in Progress scores, and larger decreases in the Closing 

Gaps component – which requires schools to meet elevated achievement targets for all subgroups. 

I am pleased to announce that the HCMS CCRPI score is higher than the average score for all middle schools in Georgia 

and the combined average score for all schools in the state. We increased our CCRPI score by 18.9 points for the 2018-

2019 school year and have earned a whopping 79.7 for 2019. Yes, that's right, we were .3 points away from being a B 

school and we outperformed almost every school in the South Fulton area!! Because of this, we will host a CCRPI 

Celebration for all students Thursday, October 31st from 1:30pm - 3:00pm. Please see the CCRPI Celebration flyer 

attached!!! Congratulations to our students, teachers, and parents for their hard work during the 2018-2019 school year. 

Just in case you didn't know...We are HCMS, where we are Teaching and Learning at the Next Level!!!! #NEXT LEVEL 

  

Thanks,  

Dr. Greer 

 


